
-----Original Message-----

From: BCTAdmin@thameswater.co.uk [mailto:BCTAdmin@thameswater.co.uk] 

Sent: 12 December 2016 09:09

To: Planning

Subject: 3rd Party Planning Application - 16/00533/DISC

Cherwell District Council                                             Our DTS Ref: 43856

Planning & Development Services                                       Your Ref: 16/00533/DISC

Bodicote House

Bodicote, Banbury

Oxon

OX15 4AA

12 December 2016

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: LAND EAST OF EVENLODE CRESCENT, AND SOUTH OF LANGFORD LANE, KIDLINGTON, OXFORDSHIRE, OX5

Waste Comments

Thames Water have reviewed the documentation provided and cannot agree to the discharging of Condition 11

Thames Water have reviewed the documentation provided and agree to discharge Condition 10

Water Comments

Supplementary Comments

Waste Water: Having reviewed the Flood Risk Assessment and Drainage Strategy (Project Ref: NSB / 12076) relating to Condition 11 (Drainage Strategy) of application 14/02067/OUT, Thames Water feel that there is insufficient information to discharge condition 11. 

In order for Thames Water to discharge condition 11, please provide an updated Drainage Strategy with details of the peak foul water discharge (POST DEVELOPMENT) pumped from this site. This is to allow Thames Water determine the impact of the discharge on the foul sewer network.

Thames Water have reviewed the documentation provided (Flood Risk Assessment and Drainage Strategy (Project Ref: NSB / 12076) and agree to discharge condition 10.

Yours faithfully

Development Planning Department

Development Planning,

Thames Water,

Maple Lodge STW,

Denham Way,

Rickmansworth,

WD3 9SQ

Tel:020 3577 9998 

Email: devcon.team@thameswater.co.uk
